Cambia spokesman Scott Burton emailed The Lund Report the following statement in response to inquiries about Cambia and The Regence Group spending on software and IT infrastructure.

During the past fifteen years, like so many others in the health insurance industry, we’ve been on a journey to improve our ability to process and handle our members’ claims in the most efficient, accurate and cost effective manner. Today our claims system can deliver payments to providers three times faster than before our Facets system was implemented. We have the ability to automate claims, reduce manual processing errors and deliver industry leading customer service at the same time.

As our company grew to encompass a four-state service area, we worked to blend five separate claims platforms into one. Using commercially available software, we’ve positioned ourselves to cost-effectively upgrade as future innovations emerge and government mandates require. Like all complex technology projects, we have overcome challenges and we’ve emerged with an award winning customer service platform recently honored by the BlueCross BlueShield Association with a Best of Blue award.

Improvements such as these cannot be achieved without strategic and planned investments like we and others in the health care industry have made. Our investment has been in line with industry standards, and we are pleased that the work we have already done, and will continue to do, is positively impacting the service we provide to our members and business partners every day.

